
 

THE KENTON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

1055 EATON DRIVE, FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY  41017 
TELEPHONE:  (859) 344-8888 / FAX:  (859) 344-1531 

WEBSITE:  www.kenton.kyschools.us 
Dr. Henry Webb, Superintendent of Schools 

                   

Kenton County Board of Education 

Board Members:  Carl Wicklund, Chairperson   Karen L. Collins, Vice Chairperson    Joshua Crabtree, Esq.    Carla Egan    Jesica Jehn         
“The Kenton County Board of Education provides Equal Education & Employment Opportunities.” 

 

 

Request for Retro Active Approval of Partnership. Kenton County Schools annually 

participates in the Kenton, Campbell and Grant County Community Early Childhood 
Council (CECC) through the Kentucky Governor’s Office of Early Childhood.  One employee 

of Kenton County is asked to sign the CECC Memorandum of Agreement as chairperson of 
the committee.  It is requested the Board approve partnership in this agreement. 

 


